
Minutes of the meeting of the United Kingdom Airsoft Players Union  
held via Skype 

 on 2nd December 2010 
 

 
Present: Matt Furey-King (Chairman), Hayden Morgan (Registrar), James 

Williams (Treasurer), Chris Neill (Press Officer) 
 

 
Apologies: Ashley Chandler 
 
Progress Reports 
 
Nothing new to report from the Chairman 
 
Chris has been keeping an eye on the progress of the Scotland air rifle 
devolution issue and will keep everyone up to date with news on that. 
 
Hayden is awaiting response from Tim on player verifications. 
 
 
Secretary Appointment 
 
Matt proposed that Ashley Chandler (AGM secretary nominee) is selected as 
secretary, seconded by James. All in favor. 
 
Discounts Manager 
 
After having a chat Matt proposed to put Andrew Fernandez forward for this role.  
He seems very well suited for this having experience in this type of role and lots 
of fresh ideas. Chris seconded. All in favor.  
 
Newsletter Editor 
 
Chris Salter has volunteered to take on the creation and distribution of the 
newsletter. Matt proposed, James seconded. All in favor. 
 
As the general quality of the call was terrible with much dropout we decided to 
close the meeting after these main points and the Chairman will convene another 
meeting when appropriate. 


